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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
ALASKA COMMISSION ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION 

The Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (ACPE) will hold its winter quarterly 
meeting on Wednesday, January 12, 2023. The meeting is scheduled from 10:00 a.m. to 
approximately 3:00 p.m. The meeting will originate from the offices of the Commission at 3030 
Vintage Boulevard, Juneau, Alaska. The meeting will be conducted via Zoom/video and 
teleconference.  Individuals seeking to join the meeting should not appear in person, but should 
call-in using the information below.  
 

Call-in number: 1 (888) 788-0099 (Toll-free); Meeting ID: 854 3830 6097 
 
Agenda items will include the regular compliance activities report and associated action items, 
management and commissioner reports, a University of Alaska update and a presentation on the 
Strategic Planning Project. Commissioners will also review proposed regulation changes to the 
Alaska Administrative Code (AAC), relating to student financial aid programs, education grant 
and scholarship programs, and WICHE Professional Student Exchange Program. Circumstances 
may cause items to be added or deleted from the agenda. 
 
Time for public testimony will be listed on the agenda.  The meeting agenda and materials can be 
accessed on the Commission’s website at https://acpe.alaska.gov/Public_Notices or upon request 
by contacting the Commission’s secretary before 4:00 p.m. on January 7, 2023, at P.O. Box 
110505, Juneau, Alaska 99811-0505, dannielle.erickson@alaska.gov, or call (907) 465-6740, for 
TTY dial 771 or (800) 770-8973.  Meeting materials should be available on or after January 5, 
2023.  
 
For individuals who may need special accommodations to participate in this meeting, please 
contact Ms. Erickson using the information above by the close of business January 7, 2023. 
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